Elsen, Nikki
—

Subject: FW: CSMs

From: Dunnum, Scott

Sent: Friday, December 4, 2020 10:44 AM
To: Elsen, Nikki <Elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org>
Subject: RE: CSMs

Nikki,

The Kmart CSM should be good. | did notify the surveyor of the need for a 3" x 3” blank space in the upper right corner
of the document for the county to put recording info.

I am looking at the other one right now.

Scott



